
One Island Family September 19, 2018 Weekly E-letter
Please send announcements to office@oneislandfamily.org+

View this newsletter online at http://www.oneislandfamily.org/currenteletter.pdf
Weekly E-Letter Deadline: Tuesday 5 p.m. Sunday Announcements Deadline: Thursday Noon

All One Island Family activities and events at the Fellowship Hall can be viewed at the following link:calendar 
Like us on Facebook “One Island Family Official”

“Summer Gatherings” over the summer!
FULL SUNDAY SERVICES WLL RESUME IN THE FALL

Attention Members and Friends:
Your Program Coordinators are starting to organize for our regular 2018-2019 schedule of services. If 
you have an idea for a lay-led service; if you have a favorite local 501(c) 3, the director of which you 
would like to make a presentation; if you have a favorite pastor/religious leader who might like to visit 
the Keys and share their message with us- let us know! Contact any one of us!
Claire Hurd clurd1@yahoo.com
Marilyn Smith marilynkw@bellsouth.net
Joy Taylor jbt22ster@gmail.com

Sunday Services: Our first "official" Sunday to return to regular 11:00 services will be OCTOBER 14, 
when we will welcome JT Thompson to get our season started as in years past! Looking forward to 
seeing you all again.

Community Events-
Sept 21-23, 2018 Fall Migration Mania, Birding and Nature Adventure
Key West Tropical Forest and Botanical Garden, 5210 College Road 

Sept 23-29, 2018 Speak Out for Banned Books (#Banned Books Week) Books and Books @ the 
Studios, 533 Eaton Street

KEY WEST HOUSING REQUESTS- 
     1)       We have been contacted by a member of the Orange Coast UU in California seeking a 
place to stay in Key West Dec 25- Jan. 1st for a family vacation.  Anyone who can help with this, 
please contact Marilyn Smith for more information.

2) Nancy 3 Hoffman has connected us to Rev Charles Grindle, a pianist and UU music 
director who would be available to us for 3 or 4 weeks in January/February 2019 if we can 
help him to locate housing for himself, his partner and their small dog.  Please contact 
Marilyn with any suggestions or offers!

 

Tuesday, 5:30pm - All are welcome to join the sangha in mindfulness meditation, sitting and walking, 
in the tradition of Vietnamese teacher Thich Nhat Hanh.

http://www.mychurchevents.com/calendar/calendar.aspx?ci=G1I3J4N8F0G1O9L6I3

